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Mark Chan 
Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities  
London Borough of Camden 
 
 
 
 
 
12 June 2020                                                                               my  ref   013_PL002 
 
Dear Mark Chan 
 
20A Brookfield Park 2020/0727/P  
 
Thank you for returning my call on Wednesday. 
 
We had a fruitful discussion and reached agreement on a number of items. We have 
updated the drawings which show the changed context consequential to the approval 
for no 18’s rear extention. 
 
My understanding is that by updating the drawings and the design and access 
statement, you hope to be in a position to review the amendments and confirm by 
Friday the 19th of June 2020. 
	
  
 
Yours sincerely 

	
  	
  	
  

	
  
 
 
 
Gerard  Ryan  RIBA 
 
cc.   Asher Raybould at no 20 A Brookfield Park 
 Neil and Gena Graham at no 18 Brookfield Park (By hand)  
 
 
Encs.   
 
A3 drawing 013/001 Rev A Site plan 
A3 drawing 013/002 Rev A Existing plan and elevations 
A3 drawing 013/003 Rev A Ground floor 
A3 drawing 013/005 Rev A Roof 
Design and Access statement rev A 


